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The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) required the compilation of all
asbestos-containing building materials (ACBM) within the public and private schools (K-12
grades). A building inspection by EPA-accredited asbestos inspectors was conducted to
determine, not only if asbestos was in our schools, but its condition. After the inspection, a plan
to manage the identified asbestos was developed.

AHERA further required that the identified asbestos-containing materials were to be checked
every six months by the trained school personnel and that these materials were to be re-inspected
by an accredited inspector every three years as long as the materials remain in the buildings.

The North Putnam Community School Corporation has complied with the AHEA by developing
and implementing an Asbestos Management Plan for its school facilities. All identified asbestos
material are being monitored and maintained in good condition by trained school personnel. The
three year inspections have been completed as required and have been added to the Management
Plan.

Anyone wishing to view a copy of the Management Plan for an individual school building will
find it available in the principal’s office. The Management Plan for all of the schools in the
school corporation is available for your viewing in the Transportation/Maintenance office.

If you have any questions concerning the AHERA program, please contact your building
principal and/or the designated person, Mr. Arnold Caldwell.

The Asbestos Management Plan will be updated annually as response actions are completed or as
periodic surveillance reveals a change in the condition of the asbestos materials.

Sincerely,

Do)t

Daniel A. Noel
Superintendent



